
Notice 

Golden Township 

The Golden Township Board will be holding a public hearing on the proposed budget for the 2019/2020 

fiscal year on February 12, 2019 at 7:15 pm at Golden Township Hall, 5527 Fox Road, Mears, MI 49436. 

Budget and financial statements for the year may be inspected and will be reviewed. 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject 

of this hearing. 

Copies of the budget are available for inspection at the Golden Township Hall.  Individuals requiring aids 

or services should contact the township office at 873-4413 or e-mail clerk@goldentownship.org. 

Rachel Iteen 

Golden Township Clerk 


